
FAMILY
LOCKER ROOM
EXPECTATIONS

PURPOSE
To ensure the safety, privacy, dignity, and comfort of all members and guests, the 
YMCA provides a variety of locker rooms and changing spaces. These policies are 
intended to promote respectful use of our facilities while meeting the diverse needs 
of individuals and families in our community. 

FAMILY LOCKER ROOM POLICY 
•	 Access: For families and individuals of all ages and genders. 

•	 Usage: Designed for families with children, these locker rooms provide a safe 
and convenient space for changing and showering. 

•	 No photos or videos in the locker room—this includes selfies. 

•	 Modesty Policy: To ensure a respectful and family-friendly environment, all 
members and guests must wear appropriate attire (swim wear or clothing) while 
in the shared locker area. Changing and showering should take place inside the 
private stalls. 

GENERAL GUIDELINES 
Respect: All members and guests are expected to respect the privacy and comfort 
of others while using locker room facilities. 

Safety: If any member or guest feels unsafe or uncomfortable, they should 
immediately report their concerns to YMCA staff

POLICY ENFORCEMENT 
YMCA staff will monitor locker room usage to ensure compliance with this policy. 
Any violations of this policy may result in disciplinary action, including suspension 
or termination of membership. 

Thank you for making the YMCA a safe, welcoming, and fun place for all!


